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Dear Yana and Derek,

On Wednesday, October 16, the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
reconsidered a proposal to create new course Russian 2200 (delivered fully online) & reviewed a
proposal to create Russian 3460.99, the fully online version of 3460.01 (an existing course with GE
VPA & GE Diversity-Global Studies).

Please find below the feedback of the Panel:
e  Russian 2200: Unanimously approved

e  Russian 3460.99: Unanimously approved with four comments:

o P. 2 of syllabus. Still uses the old GEC acronym & the GEC-era “Arts and Humanities”
umbrella category and the GEC-era “non-western (global).” Under the GE, the categories
are simply called: (1) GE VPA & (2) GE Diversity-Global Studies.

o Would it be useful to indicate in more detail how students access the films? Are links
included in the week’s assignments?

o The mental health statement mentions the College of Pharmacy. Use the statement
approved for ASC (not one used by another college).

o GE assessment plan: Tie sample questions to specific GE ELOs. For each GE category there
are 2 ELOs & the way the questions are presented in the plan there is no information
about whether a question will assess ELO#1 or ELO#2 of a particular GE category.
Reminder that ELOs need to be assessed discretely. If in the future Russian 3460 (.01
and .99) is submitted with these sample questions for inclusion in the new General
Education program, this point will likely be brought up.

Both courses were advanced by our office directly after the meeting last Wednesday, and | see that
they have already been approved by the Registrar’s Office.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Luke Wilson, faculty Chair of the
Arts and Humanities 2 Panel (cc’d here), or me.

Many thanks,
Bernadette

PS: Yana, thank you again for coming to the ASCC meeting last Friday. The certificate was advanced
today to OAA for review by the Council on Academic Affairs.
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